
From: Randy Pruisner [mailto:rpruisner@mbtbank.com]  
Sent: Monday, March 02, 2009 12:19 PM 
To: Comments 
Subject: Assessment 
 

I'm not at all happy about the approved one-time assessment of 20 basis points.  Our institution 
did not follow the unsafe lending procedures that led to the crisis.  Profits are already lower for us 
and giving up another 10 to 15% as an FDIC assessment doesn't seem fair. 

Thanks for listening.  

Randy Pruisner  
SVP Cashier & CFO  
Manufacturers Bank & Trust  
245 East J Street  
Forest City, IA  50436  
 


